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Income and Expense as of May 31, 2023

*Includes activity related to PCC owned housing, rental of PCC facilities, cell tower, and PE+ program administration. 



Statement of Financial Position 
May 31, 2023



2023-24 Fiscal YTD P&L All Funds

Fiscal YTD General Fund Budget to Actuals

*Cell Tower Revenue, Pastor/Staff Rent 
**Includes final Employee Retention Credit from Covid Relief of $412,061



Traditional Ministry Budget to Actuals

SACC Budget to Actuals

Preschool Budget to Actuals



Center Budget to Actuals 
(Center minus PE+)

Central Services Budget to Actuals



FAQs for Worship Center Remodel

Why are we remodeling the front of the Worship Center? 
For the last two years, our projector has been failing. It’s so old that replacement parts 
and bulbs are no longer available. We believe there is a very limited time left on its 
productive life. 

The solution is an LED wall, which is formed by connecting multiple screens. This method 
is becoming a worship standard. A larger screen such as this new LED wall, will make the 
information on the screens and the worship experience accessible to the entire room, 
which currently is not the case. 

What is the timeline? 
The plan and funding was approved by the Leadership Team in the last fiscal year. Once 
the funds were approved, a great deal of research was done to determine the best price 
and technology. We also spent time researching, brainstorming, and creating solutions to 
preserve and protect the organ pipes and their music. We are pleased that we were able 
to find a great deal on the materials purchased for this project. 

The construction began January 22, 2024 to build the structure to hold the screens. We 
also took this opportunity to make improvements in wiring and infrastructure on the 
platform for the future. 

The LED screens have been ordered. Once we have them in the next few weeks, we’ll 
transition to the new screens. In the following weeks, we will be experimenting with how 
to best use the screens. As with any new technology, this will take some time, but the 
Worship Department is eager to figure all the details out! 

Where did the funding come from? 
The funding comes from Capital Improvement funds which were allocated through the 
budgeting process for the 2022-2023 fiscal year. 

How does this line up with our values and mission? 
Our mission statement begins with the idea of “empowering.” In order to do that in every 
worship gathering, we want to create an experience where everyone in a gathering is 
empowered to become immersed in what God is doing in the room through the worship, 
preaching, and everywhere else God is moving in the room. An important piece is to 
insure that there are not distractions caused by an inability to seen what is being said or 
sung on the stage.  

In addition, we want to value each person attending by ensuring each person is able to 
fully participate in a gathering and see what’s being projected. This is especially 
important as we gain in the number of people attending on a Sunday. 

If you have further questions, please contact Carina, Creative Arts Manager and 
Worship Coordinator, at carinag@wearepcc.com.


